KERALA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

No. DRI (3) 19036/15/GW Thiruvananthapuram
Dated : 04.03.2017

ERRATUM NOTIFICATION

The notification inviting application for the post of Confidential Assistant Gr.II
(Ex-Servicemen only) in the NCC Department in Thiruvananthapuram district was
published in the Gazette dated 15.11.2014 as Category No. 439/2014.

The first sentence in Notes (vi) of the English version of notification is hereby
corrected and shall be read as follows:

“3% of the vacancies reported to the Commission for appointment of Physically
Disabled persons, limited to the categories of Locomotor Disability/Cerebral Palsy,
Hearing Impairment, Low Vision as per G.O. (P) No. 1/13/SJD dated 03.01.2013.”

a) Those who submitted application as per the original notification published on
15.11.2014 shall not apply again as per this notification.

b) There are no changes to the conditions regarding age limit in the original
notification.

c) Only Physically disabled persons, limited to the categories of Hearing
Impairment and Low Vision shall apply as per this notification.

Last date of receipt of application 19.04.2017 Wednesday upto 12 midnight.

The said notification in the Gazette dated 15.11.2014 stands modified to the

above extent and all other conditions of the notification remain unchanged.
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